
ST MARY’S Rd update as of 6/8 

Currently, St. Mary’s Rd is closed from Camino Colorados to Rheem Blvd. PG&E will reopen St. Mary’s at 

3PM on Friday, 6/8 and resume a 7AM-7PM, Monday through Saturday schedule on Saturday 6/9.  

Local traffic to Bollinger Canyon, Wallabi Ct and Cattle Chute may access their home by approaching 

the traffic control at Rheem Blvd: 

 



Driftwood/Shire Oaks residents may access their homes by heading South on St. Mary’s from 

Downtown Lafayette: 

 


